
November 18, 2004 
 
Ulster County Health Department has received 

additional doses of Influenza vaccine.  This vaccine will be 
administered at clinics by appointment only to those high-risk 
individuals prioritized in the Centers for Disease Control 
Guidelines.   

 
Required at the time of appointment will be proof of age 

and for those between 18 and 64 years of age a doctor’s 
note stating the risk condition. 

 
Appointments for these flu clinics can be made by 

calling the District Office most convenient to you on Monday, 
November 29th beginning at 10 a.m. 
 
 The numbers to call are: 
 

Ellenville – 647-2343 
Kingston – 340-3070 

New Paltz – 883-6155 
Saugerties – 246-2621 

 
No appointments will be made in person. 

 
Appointments will be given by telephone only on 

November 29th. 
 


